
Phantom Vettes 

Meeting Minutes August 9, 2016 

Meeting was held at Ventanna’s Restaurant inside Sunland Park Casino 
and Race Track. 

Meeting Opened by acting President Bob Simpson at 7:05 pm with twenty 
members present. 

Officer’s reports: 

Secretary’s Report:

Reading and approval of previous month’s minutes by Secretary. Motion to 
accept and passed by the membership.

Treasurer’s Report:

Previous month’s balance sheet was presented to the club and accepted 
by the membership. Becky at work Dave gave the report.

Governor’s Report:

Dave reported on the Ken Daby which is days away and reminded 
everyone what they had signed up to volunteer for during the event. This 
year is the first year for a one day rally and all seem excited about it. The 
rally will start in Ruidoso and end up in Cloudcroft and will be a lot of fun.

Webmaster Report:

John reported on the website and encouraged all to add more receipes and 
photos of your cars.

The members all commented on how pleased they are with what John has 
done with the site. 

Old Business:

We have money to donate to a charity and several members will contact 
them to gather more information to present at the next meeting. Suzanne, 
Pam and John



New Business & Upcoming Events:

Dave discussed the upcoming Region wide event to take place in January, 
it sounds like a lot of fun and getting to know other members in our region 
that have a love of Corvettes.

Verde Valley Vettes has their October 8th and 9th in Cottonwood Arizona. 
Dave says this is one of the neatest weekends and the monopoly Rally is 
also pretty cool all should make plans to attend.

Ft Davis Trip:

Bruce discussed the itinerary for the trip planned for the 14th, 15th and 16th 
of October.

August Birthdays:

13th Sunny Hull’s  - Happy Birthday 

Next Meeting September 13th to be held at Famous Dave’s on Airway.


